From: vicky stewr | N

Sent: 14 July 2017 08:54
To: Planning
Subject: FAO Kate Henry

To Ms Kate Henry

Re: Planning Applications 2017/0415/L and 2017/0414/P
Middlesex Hospital Annex

44 Cleveland St

London WI1T 4JT

14 July 2017

Dear Ms Henry

I write to state my strong objection to the proposals made in the Planning
Applications 2017/0415/L and 2017/0414/P.

2017/0415/L The gutting of the Workhouse will needlessly destroy fine architectural
detail together with the history of this notorious institution.

2017/0414/P The destruction of everything else on the site, including the burial
ground, is an abomination. The pioneering work of Florence Nightingale to nurse the
sick in two Pavilion Wards, built to her specifications in conjunction with the architect
John Giles, records a significant development in the history of nursing. This must be
not be allowed to be obliterated because of the ignorance of planners and developers.

Yours faithfully

Vicky Stewart

10c Petticoat Tower
Petticoat Square
London E1 7EE



